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During lockdown, police forces across the country 
saw speeds rise on emptier roads – with some 
recording speeds of well over 100mph. 

As part of a national two-week campaign, Derbyshire 
will join forces nationally in sharing messages over 
social media to encourage the public to slow-down. 

It will be supported with visible speed enforcement 
activity focusing on roads and areas where speed is 
an issue or where there is a history of collisions.

To report speeding concerns visit https://www.
crestderbyshire.org/about-us/report-a-speeding-
concern/

speed 
kills
A new speed enforcement 
campaign is underway 
to encourage motorists 
to reduce their speed as 
larger numbers of cars 
head out onto the roads.

New faces  
Despite the pandemic, recruitment 
and training has continued and 
we have recruited 60 new officers, 
with a further 43 about to start 
their training.

In addition, 19 PCSOs finished training 
in February pre-lockdown, with 20 more 
completing their training in April during 
lockdown and another cohort started 
training this month.

I was pleased to see that of the 19 new 
officers officially sworn into role at the 
beginning of May, many of them were 
previously Special Constables who have 
been fast-tracked to become regular 
officers amid the coronavirus pandemic.

The training courses in March were 
amalgamated and split into experience-
based groups, allowing the former 
specials from each group to embark on a 
shortened course in order to bring their 
deployment forward. Graduation took 
place in private with full social distancing 
measures in place. 

I’m really pleased to see that recruitment is still ahead 
of schedule despite the challenges posed by Covid-19.
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This newsletter is produced to give 
you an overview of the work of my 
office and of course, me!  We are 
always open to ideas for articles and 
if there is some area of our work 
that you would like to see in here, 
either as a regular update or a one-
off please get in touch.

I’m always pleased to hear from 
members of the public so please, if 
something is concerning you, or you 
wish to compliment the service you 
have received, either pick up the 
phone or email us. 
  

FootnoteListening to you
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However, you can always get  
in touch

Phone: 0300 122 6000
www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk

Fax: 0300 122 7797

Email: pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk

Twitter: @DerbysPCC

Facebook:  
www.facebook.com/DerbyshirePCC

There is a myriad 
of ways in which 
I am ‘listening to 
you’.  My survey 
is one such way, 
which you can do 
on the website, or 
in person at one 
of our roadshows.

A special mention ...
Throughout this unprec-
edented national emergency, 
I have been inspired and 
proud of the kindness and 
generosity of spirit shown 
for the vulnerable within our 
community and the relent-
less efforts of our health 
workers on the frontline.

I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank 
everybody for pulling 
together and sacrificing their 
time and safety to protect 
people who have no other 
source of help. Your efforts 
really have prevented a 
bigger tragedy.

For our healthcare workers 
and NHS heroes, we owe  
you a huge debt of gratitude.  
The whole nation is in 
awe at your fortitude and 
courage and on behalf of 
Derbyshire I would like to 
say thank you for everything 
you do.


